Steering Committee

Season’s Greetings from the ELUNA

We hope that this message finds everyone well and all wrapped up with the Fall 2013 semester!

The ELUNA Steering Committee has been working since the past ELUNA meeting on several
key initiatives including the Ex Libris support migration to Salesforce; setting up collaborative
working groups with IGeLU - focusing on Linked Data and Interoperability; and now extensive
planning for ELUNA 2014! Upcoming work with Ex Libris and our partners in IGeLU will center
on improvements to SalesForce and the Ex Libris Customer Center. Watch for the spring
newsletter to learn more about these key initiatives, and plan on attending the ELUNA
meeting to hear more in person.
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Speaking of the ELUNA 2014 Meeting, did you know that the Program Planning Committee is
still accepting program proposals and speakers get $100 of their registration? Please don’t
miss the opportunity to update your colleagues on the ways your library has chosen to make
use of Ex Libris products and services! The presentation proposal deadline is quickly
approaching —January 10, 2014 will be here before you know it!

Finally don’t forget to renew your ELUNA membership — you should have received the invoice
already and new customers can go to our website and join.

Don’t be shy — please let the ELUNA Steering Committee, as your voice to Ex Libris, know what
we can do for you —

John Greer, Chair, ELUNA Steering Committee, 2013 — 2015

PS — For US Citizens attending ELUNA 2014, the deadline for requesting a passport with
routing service is 4 — 6 weeks. Why wait until March to begin the process? Get a head start
today!
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Members of the ELUNA Steering Committee and Jane Aitkens (McGill
University), Martin Sévigny, (University of Montreal), and Pierre
Roberge (Université du Québec) from our 2014 local host team met
with our colleagues from Ex Libris, May Michaely and Christa Jameson,
for a whirlwind site visit of our 2014 meeting location; the Fairmont —
The Queen Elizabeth Hotel. We are all very excited about the
conference facilities at the Fairmont — it is a perfect fit for the Technical
Seminar and for ELUNA 2014 on April 29 — May 2 in Montreal, QC. We
also saw many great options for the Networking Dinner — choosing just
one from the sparkling lights of the city may prove to be the most
difficult decision in planning the conference!

McGill College Avenue at night / Downtown
©Tourisme Montréal, Stéphan Poulin



